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1605 N Rocheblave St - 22-27871-HDLC

Yvette K. Tyler <ytyler@nola.gov>
Mon 9/19/2022 10:08 AM

To: chris@ttrneworleans.com <chris@ttrneworleans.com>

Good morning, 

1605 N. Rocheblave St. is located in a Local Historic District which is under the jurisdiction of the HDLC. I am
working on the HDLC review of this project; the floor plans indicate a proposed change to the façade - including
the removal of an entrance way. Please note that the removal, alteration, or obscuration of more than 25% of
the historic material on the primary façade, is considered demolition, and will have to be heard by our
Commission. Please submit measured elevation drawings of the existing and proposed façades, which clearly
indicate the amount of proposed demolition.

Thank you - 

Yvette Tyler
Senior Architectural Historian
Historic District Landmarks Commission 
Office of Business & External Services
City of New Orleans
(504)658-7052
ytyler@nola.gov



